
 

 

The Association of Minnesota Building Officials 
 
 

 

Congratulations to the Winner of the February AMBO Drawing 
For an Overnight Stay at the Minneapolis Marriott Northwest! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to Bridget McGriff 
 

Bridget of Wright County is our lucky winner of the drawing for an overnight stay for two in an 
Executive Suite and breakfast at the newly renovated Minneapolis Marriott Northwest.   

 

Bridget will get a firsthand sneak peek at the venue for the  
2021 ICC Region III Upper Great Plains Educational Institute. 

 

Thank you to the Minneapolis Marriott Northwest for this Prize Donation! 
 

The prize drawing was held on Friday 7 February 2020 in Chaska, Minnesota, in conjunction with the 2020 ICC Region III Educational Institute. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 


